
CITY OF KIRKLAND  
  

  
124th Avenue NE Pedestrian Improvements 

JOB No. 02-25-PW, CIP No. NMC3000040 
  

ADDENDUM NO. 2  
TO THE PLANS, SPECIFICATIONS, PROPOSAL AND CONTRACT  

  
Issued This Date: Thursday September 11, 2025 
Bid Opening: Updated – September 24th, 2025 @ 2:00pm  
Place of Opening: Updated - City Hall, Peter Kirk Room 
  
Notice to All Plan holders:  
This Addendum No. 2, containing the following revisions, additions, deletions, and/or 
clarifications is hereby made part of the Plan and Contract Documents for the 
abovenamed project.  Bidders shall take this Addendum into consideration when 
preparing and submitting their bids and it shall be attached to the Contract Documents.  
  
Contractors shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the place provided on 
Proposal page P6.  Failure to do so may disqualify the Bidder from consideration 
of its bid.  
  
All other requirements of the contract documents remain in effect.  
  

 
  

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS:  
  
Item 1: Bid Opening Date and Place of Opening 
  
The bid opening date is revised from September 16th, 2025 at 2:00 PM to September 
24th, 2025 at 2:00 PM. The place of Opening is revised from City Hall, Council Chamber 
to City Hall, Peter Kirk Room.  
 
Reason for Change: 
The bid opening date for this project has been postponed. This postponement is 
necessary to provide bidders with adequate time to review forthcoming revisions to the 
project specifications and contract documents. The City believes that rescheduling is in 
the best interest of both bidders and the City, ensuring clarity, fairness, and reducing 
the potential for future changes during construction. 
An additional addendum with further updates will be issued within the next week. 
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